
 
31st August 2022 
 
Dear Parent 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer a residential trip for your child this academic year. The visit will be 
open to all children who are currently in Year 6. The 3-day, 2-night residential will be at Ingleborough Hall 
in Clapham, North Yorkshire. 
 
During the visit children will take part in activities such as caving, orienteering, tree-climbing and hill 
walking. They will also explore the local Ingleborough Cave and will have plenty of opportunities to spend 
time in the beautiful and exciting grounds. Some of the more specialised activities will be led by 
Ingleborough Hall’s own highly-trained members of staff and all necessary equipment will be provided. 
 
Children will sleep in small gender-specific dormitories and the boys and the girls will sleep in different 
parts of the building. Each room has recently been fitted with a shower and toilet room for added 
privacy. We will provide transport to and from Ingleborough Hall. 
 
The dates for the residential are Monday 28th November to Wednesday 30th November 2022. The school 
will subsidise the visit so the residential will only cost £60 per child. 
 
We ask for a small deposit of £10 to secure a place for your child. We ask that this is paid as soon as 
possible. Please fill in the form below if you would like your child to come. If there is not enough interest 
then the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
 
Mrs. Leighton 

 
Principal 
 
 

 
I would like my child: ________________________________________________________________ 
to have a place on the Ingleborough Hall residential trip. 
 
 
I enclose a deposit of £10 and understand that a further payment of £50 will have to be made by the end 
of October. 
 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________ 
 


